
                       School Immunization 
           Requirements for  
               7th grade entry 
        
 
Effective July 1, 2014, all children born on or after January 1, 
2002 who are entering 7th grade, and new entrants* to Georgia 
schools in grades 8 – 12 will be required to have Tdap   
(Tetanus, Diptheria, and Pertussis) and meningococcal 
conjugate vaccines before entering school.  Please see your 
primary healthcare provider or the Columbus Health 
Department to get these vaccines now and avoid the rush!  A  
Georgia Immunization Form 3231(rev) will be required. 
 
*New entrants include anyone that is entering Georgia schools for the first time 

or is returning to a Georgia school after being gone for more than 12 months or 
one school year. 
 

For more information contact your primary healthcare 
provider or the Columbus Health Department at 706-
321-6300. 
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